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percent) will be used to cover the District’s administrative work to implement the program. 

Additional funding may also be made available in future years. 

 

DISCLOSURE: 

 

The proposed agreement is with CAPCOA. CAPCOA is a nonprofit corporation and your 

executive officer Ms. Arlin Genet is a nonsalaried member of the CAPCOA Board. Pursuant to 

Government Code section 1091.5(7), Ms. Arlin Genet's position on the CAPCOA Board is not 

deemed an interest in a contract for purposes of Government Code section 1090 that prohibits 

self dealing in contracts. Section 1090.5(7) requires such interests be disclosed to your Board at 

the time of the first consideration of the contract and that this interest be noted in the District's 

official record. Counsel recommends Ms. Arlin Genet's status as a CAPCOA Board member be 

noted in the official minutes of the Board for this item. 

 

ATTACHMENT 

 

1) Board Resolution - Woodsmoke Reduction Program  
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